

Malden, Massachusetts

**Date: August 10, 2022** 

His Honor the Mayor has approved Paper #344 of 2022

Below is a true attest copy of same:

**Ordered:** That the City detail a minimum of one officer for each polling building, to be determined by the City Clerk and Police Chief.

Sponsored by Craig Spadafora

Paper #344 of 2022, of which the above is a true copy

Passed, by the City Council, by ten (10) yea and zero (0) nay votes, the City Council consisting of eleven members at their August 9, 2022 meeting.

Approved, August 10, 2022 by His Honor, Mayor Gary J. Christenson

Attest:

City Clerk

Council President Craig Spadafora

Mayor Gary J. Christenson